From: david goldstein [mailto:glassguy@spiritone.com]
Sent: Friday, August 15, 2014 9:53 AM

To: PDX Comp Plan

Subject: PSC Comprehensive Plan Testimony

Precision Glassworks, Inc
4144 se 24th ave
Portland, Or, 97202
503-235-0764
glassguy@spiritone.com

Dear Sir or Madam,

| wish to express my utter displeasure at your proposition to change the zoning code in my
neighborhood at 4144 se 24th ave.

As the owner of the only industrial property on the block, the prospect of being out of compliance and
allowed by grace of grandfather is not especially comforting.

Furthermore, we have a happy, friendly community here on this block, and are probably some of the
most agriculturally productive neighbors in the whole city.

The locavore/self sufficiency culture on our block would not benefit from the bunch of infill you want to
shove down our throats.

Therefore, | ask you to take your agenda of discouraging employment and gardening and flush it, along
with the city managers promoting such nonsense.

My tax dollars should be buying astute managers, not lackeys for the real estate industry.
| am against the further development of infill on Gladstone street, as well.

Sincerely, David Goldstein



